E-mail (makro) from a 1.16 authority to the citizen stating that the documents are insufficient. 
Dear
	



In relation to the administrative CPR-number that we are assigning you/your child/a deceased, we must, as an authority, make an assessment of the given personal identification according to §1, subsection 6 in the “Bekendtgørelse om folkeregistrering mv.” No. 466 of April 21, 2022. (In need of further reading, please find the regulation on www.retsinfo.dk).
It has not been possible to make this assessment based on the copies (photos) you have sent us so far.
	Please mark (x)
	Situation

	
	You must therefore send us photo(s) of the original documents of your/your child’s/the deceased – please see the attached guidance showing you how to take a correct photo of the documents.

	
	You must therefore send the original documents of your/your child’s/the deceased documents to the address mentioned underneath.



	The address of the parish/municipality:

	



	Please write the postal address of return:

	




Yours sincerely,


